
 

NYPEA MEETING MINUTES 

NYPEA Meeting 3/15/25: 
 
Attendance: Kathy Johnston, Judy Kolceski, Katie Porta, Marleen Cowie, Marty Bays, Judi Bays, 
Jackson Philpott, Seth Whitney, John Steeves, Shannon Whitney and Darlene LaFave. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02. 
 
Treasury is currently at $8,188.03. Marleen has opened an account. Katie Porta is on the account 
as the assistant treasurer. A motion was made by Marleen to accept the report, all in favor. 
 
Awards-$300 of the clubs money was spent on the awards. John’s posts online were very much 
so appreciated. Katie would like to notify the top ten people in the future. The list of current 
members will be sent to John to send out information and awards in the future. Marleen made a 
motion to point the Elmira Palomino show in May and State Fair, all in favor. 
 
NYPEA will not be doing a show this year. State Fair will have a palomino show. People would 
like advance notice of the show for 2025. Darlene will keep working on the program and plans. 
Darlene thinks there will be from between 2-4 judges. 
 
Ron will be holding a show in Elmira on Saturday. As of right now there will be 2 judges for 
palomino and pinto. There could be 3 judges. There could also be a later show. Ron will try and 
run it earlier. 
 
Old Business-Darlene brought a flyer to have the members read about the Equine Industry 
Board. Darlene can also give a copy to John to put on the NYPEA Facebook page when it is 
ready. 
 
New Business-Susan Boos was in a serious car accident. Darlene has a card for people to sign to 
send to her. Marleen, Darlene and Katie went to the convention. The convention was positive. 
Most notable is that the palomino bred is 3 generations. 
 
Next meeting will be held by Zoom on July 22 at 7:00 PM. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Shannon at 4:18, all in favor, motion passed. 


